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Sarah O’Byrne 
62 Cairnbrook Avenue, 
Carrickmines, Dublin 18. 
+353 862083441 
Sarahyvonneobyrne@gmail.com 

To the Recruitment Team at Byrne Wallace, 

My name is Sarah O’Byrne. I am both a hardworking and sociable FE1 candidate who is seeking to start my legal career and traineeship contract in 2025. I have recently completed my third set of FE1 examinations in my aspirations of becoming a corporate solicitor.
Aside from this, I maintain up to date skills in legal and team-based positions which are shown in my CV. Beyond these skills, I strongly consider myself an enjoyable and friendly person to work alongside in an office environment. 
I would warmly welcome an opportunity to talk further on why I  believe I would be a good fit in joining your team. 

Sincerely,
Sarah O’Byrne 
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